
Sunday, August 29, 2021

SAINT 
ANDREW’S 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687 
870-449-4850

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of Jesus 
Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of God into 
the world through evangelization, worship, religious education, and service in our 
families, in our parish, and in our community.

This 
Week

Pastor:   
Father Jim Fanrak 

870-743-9889  Rectory 
mmgchurch@yahoo.com 

Parish Manager:  
Steve Triner 

870-321-2773 
  stevet@yellville.net 

Church Secretary:   
Denise Jorgensen 

870-445-4810 
kidneywoman@yahoo.com 

Prayer-Line Connection:  
standrewprayer@gmail.com

Wednesday, September 1 - NO Noon Mass 
Friday, September 3 - Noon Mass 

Mass intention - +Heather Smirnoff  

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Sunday, September 5 - Mass at 11 AM 

Mass intention - +Jamie Lynn Hunt

Ever wondered how sick someone needs 
to be to get on the prayer list or if you 

should be there?  The answer is 
simple: if you need prayers for any 
reason, you can be on the list.  If 
you are ill, facing surgery, have 
upheaval in your life, want prayers 

to find employment, or have another 
special intention, you can email it to 

standrewprayer@gmail.com 
When it arrives, your prayer request will be sent out on the email 
prayer line with as much or as little information as you wish to 
include. Then the name of the person you’d like St. Andrew’s to pray 
for will be added to the list published in our weekly bulletin.  We are a 
community, a family, and as such, we care and pray for one another.

FREE 
FREE 
FREE 

The online version 
of the Arkansas 
C a t h o l i c , T h e 
official newspaper 
of our diocese, is 
FREE!  You can 
go to  www.arkansascatholic.org and click on 
SUBSCRIPTIONS to sign up for the free edition 
online or a traditional paper copy mailed to you 46 
times a year for only $30 ($28 if you’re a senior).  
Get news you want to read!

http://www.arkansascatholic.org
mailto:mmgchurch@yahoo.com
mailto:kidneywoman@yahoo.com
mailto:standrewprayer@gmail.com


New to the Parish? Change of Information?
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Adult Scripture Study: Janice Triner 421-2594 
Buildings, Maintenance: Kevin Goulet 421-9921 
Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM): Karen Carter 404-2065 
 Philip Carollo 404-7890 
Council of Catholic Women: standrewprayer@gmail.com 
Custodian: Gerri Unger Parr 436-5450 
Deacon:  Mark Scouten 741-1579 
Deacon Candidate: George Gussy 404-0546 
Emergency Relief: Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
 Steve Triner 321-2773 
Finance Council:  Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
Food Bank: Marv Topf 453-6443 
Eucharist for the Homebound: Floyd Crawford 321-8826  
Library, Archivist: Joanne Mustion 321-0479 
Liturgy, Sacraments, and Devotions:   Steve Triner 321-2773 
Music: Scott Vasconcellos 
Parish Life: OPEN  
Parish Manager: Steve Triner 321-2773 
Pastor: Father J. Fanrak 743-9889 
Prayer Requests; News: Denise Jorgensen 445-4810 
Religious Educ.; Formation: Janice Triner 421-2594 
Rosary Crusade: Daksha Thomas 449-4784 
Safe Environment: Philip Carollo 404-7890 
Secretary Denise Jorgensen 445-4810 
Social Justice, & Charitable Outreach:   Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
Spiritual Direction: Janice Triner 421-2594  
Tribunal: Dc. Mark Scouten 741-1579 

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, ORGANIZATIONS 
& SERVICES

Please complete and return in collection 

Name: _________________________________________________ 

Spouse’s Name:__________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City; Zip:________________________________________________ 

Home Phone:____________________________________________ 

Cell Phone:______________________________________________ 

E-Mail:_________________________________________________ 

Previous Parish:__________________________________________ 

Parish Town:_____________________________________________ 

(    )  New In Parish 
(    )  Change of Address   -   Email   -   Phone

Please remember in your 
prayers… 

Aaron, Amber Appleby, Aunt Gina, Terri Baldrige, 
Charlie Brandt, Catherine Brieske, the Carder 
Family, Mike Crawford, Steve Crawford, Chance 
Dodson, Dan Dorman, Kevin Earl, Louise 
Eckroat, Patty Eubanks, Frank Fasco, Larry 
Garris, Pat Goulet, Natasha Grinder, Henry Gross, 
Edie Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Cindy & 
Dan Howard, Paul Hunt, Joan, Lesley & Vaughn 
Johnson, Patsy Johnson, the Kensinger Family, 
Pat Kohl, John LaRochelle, Samantha LaVeille, 
Patty Lowry, Lisa, Gene McEwen, Carol Mueller, 
Joanne Mustion, Debi Myers, Catherine Myer, 
Beckham Newbanks, Nancy & Keith, Heidi Ortiz, 
Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Suzanne 
Parnell, Abbi Rafinski, Jeanette & Peter Raino, 
Ardis Rastetter, Astrid Rastetter, Tony Rastetter, 
Blanche Sands, Rob Schrader, Helen Schexnaider, 
Deacon Mark Scouten, Claudia Skulka, Marie 
Steagall, Tamara Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, 
Dan Storms, Pam Storms, Wade Strong, Carl 
Stubenfoll, Dee Supergan, Jill Swanson, Terry, 
Diane Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Justin Weeden, 
Alison Weyers, Don & Donna Wilkes, Donna 
Zabor, Bob Zurn.   
Please add prayers for all those who have fallen victim 
to the Delta Variant of the Covid virus. 

Please pray for For those experiencing the effects of 
natural disasters: victims of the earthquake in Haiti, 
fires on our west coast, and flooding caused by 
Tropical Storms Fred and Grace. 

And please pray for all those living in Afghanistan, 
suffering the loss of freedom and in danger because of 
their beliefs, and for people of other countries still 
stuck there, that they get out and home safely. 

To add or delete names, please  
email - standrewprayer@gmail.com  

or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810 

CATHECHISM CLASSES  
START SOON! 

Today, Sunday, August 29, is the last day to register 
your child for religious education.  Books will be 
ordered on August 30, and classes will begin on 
September 12. There is still a need for teachers, 
especially substitutes, who can fill in when a teacher 
must miss class.



Celebrate!
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

September 1  Frank & Donna Zaerr  
September 5  Ken & Joyce Grinwald  
September 22 Haven & Denise Jorgensen 
September 26 Val & Christine Perovich  
September 26 Dc. Mark & Elisabeth Scouten 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Sept. 1   Deny Paz  
Sept. 3   Mary Garrison  
Sept. 3   Joyce Grinwald  
Sept. 5   Thomas Skorich  
Sept. 6   Jared Cooper  
Sept. 7   Suzanne Parnell  
Sept. 8   Alissa Goulet  
Sept. 8   Marylou Knasiak  
Sept. 11   Natasha Grinder  

Sept. 17   Chris O’Sullivan  
Sept. 21   Don Wilkes  
Sept. 22   Dick Quinn  
Sept. 23   Paul Hartz  
Sept. 26   Patricia Goulet  
Sept. 26   Roy Whyte  
Sept. 29   Nicole Storms  
Sept. 30   John LaRochelle
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We welcome all visitors to St. Andrew’s Catholic Church this weekend.   
We hope you enjoy your stay in the Ozarks, and may God protect you on your trip home.

Recognize God In Your Ordinary Moments  
Give It All Back 

 Pop culture has given us a unique idea of the term justice. 
Justice, we often think, is about taking. Taking what’s owed. 
Taking revenge. Taking what we deserve. This worldview tends 
to make mincemeat of our Catholic social teachings. Seeking the 
good of the poor, a call to community and participation, 
solidarity — on the face of it, in a society where everything must 
be earned and we are encouraged to hoard for ourselves 
whatever success we can achieve, these principles look a lot like 
highway robbery.  

 But when you remember the presence of an omnipotent, all-
loving and all-merciful God, it turns our gunslinging sense of 
justice on its head. For how does justice inhabit the same 
universe as a God who is so quick to give and indeed to forgive?  

 Well, very easily, when we remember Who exactly is the 
source of every good and perfect thing in this world. There is no 
law that cannot be traced back to the Word. And the Word saves 
our souls.  

Is that justice? No, that is a gift. It is the reckless, indulgent 
gift of a father whose love is greater than His anger. What is 
justice in the Biblical sense?  

 The answer is simple. Look at your life. See the hours in 
your day? See your spouse, your kids, your grandkids? See the 
house they live in, the money in your wallet, the food in your 
fridge, the breath in your lungs?  

 Calling it all your own, refusing to share any of it — that’s 
robbery. Giving it all back to the One who gave it to you — 
that’s justice.                         — Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS    ©LPi

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIPYOU ARE IMPORTANT 
You are an important part of St. Andrew’s Parish, and if you’ve 
ever felt a little left out when you see people scurrying around 
before and after Mass, now is the time for you to join them.  
We need sacristans, musicians and singers, lectors, 
extraordinary ministers of Communion, altar servers, ushers, 
greeters, nursing home visitors, gathering organizers (Parish 
Life) and more. If you are curious about any of these 
ministries, even if you want to wait until Covid is done to 
participate, please see or call Steve Triner at 870-321-2773. 
Join us as we serve the Lord. You are wanted. 

 Janice Triner has set up a display of shoeboxes for 
Operation Christmas Child.  Everyone is encouraged to take one 
or more. Please fill them with school supplies, hygiene items, 
clothes, toys, anything you think might be useful to a child in a 
third world country.  Remember,  no liquids, no candy, no 
toothpaste.   
 She will also soon have a sheet available if anyone is 
interested in building a shoebox online. It's fun and easy and 
only costs $25. Last year more than 400,000 shoeboxes were 
built online. These boxes go to countries where it is dangerous to 
be a Christian.  

Learn more at  www.samaritanspurse.org; what-we-do; 
operation-christmas-child;  

GET IT IN THE BULLETIN 
If you have information, news, meetings you need parishioners 
to know about, please get it to Denise Jorgensen as soon as 
possible.  The bulletin is assembled on Monday and Tuesday. 

SAFETY FIRST 
If you are in the church during the week, please make sure all 
lights you turned on are turned off and all doors are securely 
closed and locked before you leave. 

THE JESUS PRAYER 
Lord Jesus Christ, Son of God, have mercy on me, a sinner. 



SHARING THE GOSPEL 
Wash your hands before you eat! Did you know that rule 
came from God, so that we would stay healthy? In 
today’s Gospel, the Pharisees liked to wash their hands 
and follow God’s rules, only because they liked to show 
off. Don’t be like those Pharisees. When you follow God’s 
rules, do the right thing out of love for God.  

PRAYER 
Dear God, help me to keep my heart clean, full of love for 

you and other people.  

MISSION FOR THE WEEK 
The next Eme you wash your hands, thank God that he 

made rules to keep us all safe, healthy and happy. 

Readings for the week of August 22, 2021  
Sunday, Aug. 29 - Deuteronomy 4:1-2, 6-8; Psalm 15:2-3, 3-4, 4-5; James 1:17-18, 21b-22, 27; Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23 
Monday, Aug. 30 - 1 Thessalonians 4:13-18; Psalm 96:1 and 3, 4-5, 11-12, 13 [13b]; Luke 4:16-30  
Tuesday, Aug. 31 - 1 Thessalonians 5:1-6, 9-11; Psalm 27:1, 4, 13-14 [13]; Luke 4:31-37  
Wednesday, Sept. 1 - Colossians 1:1-8; Psalm 52:10, 11 [10]; Luke 4:38-44  
Thursday, Sept. 2 - Colossians 1:9-14; Psalm 98:2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6 [2]; Luke 5:1-11  
Friday, Sept. 3 - Colossians 1:15-20; Psalm 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5 [2b]; Luke 5:33-39  
Saturday, Sept. 4 - Colossians 1:21-23; Psalm 54:3-4, 6 and 8 [6]; Luke 6:1-5  
Next Sunday, Sept. 5 - Isaiah 35:4-7a; Psalm 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 [1b]; James 2:1-5; Mark 7:31-37  

Kids’ Corner
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Circle the matching pair of scribes and color them all.

What is 
Jesus telling 
the scribes 

and 
Pharisees? 

Can you 
think of ways 
listening to 
Jesus will 

make them 
better 

people?


